
Imposition of a 20 mph Speed Limit on A244 Warren Lane, A244 High 
Street, A244 Leatherhead Road, D6862 Oakshade Road, D6862 
Silverdale Avenue, D6862 Broom Hall, D6849 Fernhill Oxshott 

Statement Of Reasons for proposing to make the Order 

Surrey County Council have received requests for the implementation of a 
20mph speed limit in the vicinity of Oxshott Village.  

There is a number of schools, a high street and other local amenities in the 
village of Oxshott that would benefit from the implementation of a 20mph limit.  

Speed limits can help to reduce accidents and improve safety for all road 
users. It has been shown that the slower a vehicle is travelling then the less 
likelihood there is of a serious or fatal injury occurring. It is expected that by 
reducing the existing 30mph speed limit to 20mph that this will contribute to 
improving road safety and improving the environment in the vicinity. 
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